
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLED MEETING 
 

Please be advised a meeting for the TECHNICAL COMMITTEE of the Kings 
River East Groundwater Sustainability Agency scheduled for Thursday, September 
20, 2018, at 10:00 a.m. has been cancelled. 

 
The next TECHNICAL COMMITTEE of the Kings River East Groundwater 
Sustainability Agency is scheduled for Thursday, October 18, 2018, at 10:00 a.m. 
 
 

   
  

AFFIDAVIT OF POSTING 
   
 I, Luis M. Rios, on behalf of the Kings River East Groundwater Sustainability Agency, hereby certify 
that I posted a copy of the foregoing cancellation notice in the lobby of the Alta Irrigation District, 289 North L 
Street, Dinuba CA 93618 at least twenty-four (24) hours prior to the meeting, in accordance with Govt. Code § 
54954.2(a). 
   
   
September 18, 2018 ______________________________________________________ 
      Luis M. Rios 
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